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News and Notes 

Nunc cursus magna quis  

Upcoming Events 
 
May 19th   Last Day of Preschool 
May 20th   Preschool Graduation 
 
 
  
 

May 
Birthdays 

----- 
Kamree-26 

Stratton-28 
Serenity-31 

 
This year has flown by!  Thank you for sharing your child with us!  It’s hard 
to believe graduation is next week! 
 
The last day of preschool will be Thursday, May 19th.  Preschool Graduation 
will be next Friday, May 20th, at 6:30 pm.  It will be held in the high school 
gymnasium.  Students may dress up for the event.   
*Students will need to meet us in the hallway outside the Gymnasium by 
6:20. 
 
Kindergarten paperwork is going home with students this week.  If your 
child is going on to kindergarten, please get this filled out and returned! 
 
Several students still have library books at home.  I am sending notes 
home with students who still have books.  Please look for these so they can 
be turned in by the end of the year.  
 
If you do not want/need your child’s nap mat, let me know, and I will not 
send it home.  We can use it as an extra for next year.   
 
Thanks to Addaline for providing snacks this week. Leep Preschool will 
provide snacks next week.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Demon Pride Pledge 
P I will have Pride 
R I will have Respect 
I   I will have Integrity 
D I will have Discipline 
E I will have Enthusiasm 


